
 

 

 

 

 

Please do not send your child into school if they are or anyone in your household displays 

any COVID-19 Symptoms. The symptomatic household member must book a test 

nhs.uk/coronavirus or call 119.  Please inform the school of the child’s absence.   
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Christian value of our fortnight 

This week children have been learning about the 
Christian value of ‘Self Control’ which is choosing to do 
what you should do, not want you want to do.  
 

This week we have continued to think about self-
control and how important it is to control our angry 
feelings. We have also thought about how to stay safe 
when online and learnt more about the Chinese New 
Year. 
 

 This Week’s Lovely 

Hat Winners 

Discoverer – Caleb

Red Adventurer –  Rey

Yellow Adventurer – Amelie 

Explorer –  Faye 

Pioneer – Kayden 
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Important 
Dates 
  
Half term - 
Monday 15th - 
Friday 19th 
February 
SCHOOL 
CLOSED to all 

children including 
those of critical and 
vulnerable children.  
 

INSET 

DAYS 

19th 

April 

2021 

 

 

 

 

We all hope that everyone has a very happy and healthy 
break.  If however; your child or household member develops 
Covid-19 symptoms during the break please arrange a test.  If 
the result is positive please contact the school office via email 
at southampton@hopecommunityschool.org.  We will then 
contact any children or members of staff they may have been 
in contact with if needed.  We also have to report to the 
Department of Education those who test positive who are not 
currently attending school. Thank you for your help in this 
matter as we all want everyone to stay safe & well.   
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